
PUBLIC NOTICE
EASTERWOOD FIELD AIRPORT

COLLEGE STATION, TEXAS
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE
PARTICIPATION IN FEDERALLY FUNDED 

AIRPORT IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

The Texas A&M System has established an overall DBE goal of 7.37% for FY 2022, 6.36% for 
FY 2023, and 6.87% for FY 2024 for Disadvantaged Business Enterprise participation in Federal 
Aviation Administration funded projects at the Easterwood Field Airport, College Station, Texas, 
in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26, with a three-year DBE goal of 6.87% for FY 2022-FY 2024.

The methodology for establishing this goal is available for review at the website 
wwww.easterwoodairport.com or, from 8:00 am until 5:00 pm in the office of The Airport 
Manager, Mr. Kevin Davis, 1 McKenzie Terminal Blvd. #112, College Station, Texas  77845, 
(931)361-1247.  Written comments may be forwarded to:

Easterwood Field Airport
Airport Manager
Mr. Kevin Davis
1 McKenzie Terminal Blvd. #112
College Station, TX  77845
KDavis@easterwoodairport.com

                 AND

Herlinda J. Bradley
DBE/ACDBE Program Compliance Specialist
Federal Aviation Administration
Office of Civil Rights – External Operations (ACR-4)
herlinda.j.bradley@faa.gov
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